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(Provisional Translation)

Ministry of Defense
5-1 Ichigayahonmura-cho
Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 162-8801, Japan

May 33, 2024

General Martin HEREM

Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces
Dear General HEREM,

Thank you most sincerely for taking the time out of your busy schedule

to meet with me during my recent visit to the Republic of Estonia.

It was privilege to have a productive and candid discussion on the
latest situation in Ukraine and regional affairs. The security of Europe and
Indo-Pacific is inseparable, and I believe that expanding cooperation between
Japan and Estonia in the national security field in order to respond to the
changing strategic environment will contribute to peace and stability in the

international community.

I am committed to making every effort to further promote defense

cooperation and exchanges between our two nations.

[ extend my best wishes for your good health and success in your
endeavors.
Sincerely yours,
//8//
MIYAKE Shingo

Parliamentary Vice-Minister of Defense



